
November 9, 1951*

Chairman of the Board 
Public Library 
Massillon, Ohio.
My Deab Sir:

I am asked by "The Dorr Foundation” 
to send you this copy of the book - 
"Mother and Child” which will reach you under 
separate cover.

The author, Nell Dorr, was a 
resident of Massillon, for many years, and 
always refers to it and the life there most 
warmly. Thfe financing of the book was taken on 
by "The Dorr Foundation" in the conviction that 
it should carry a story to other countries much 
more representative of America than some of the 
movies that reach there today.

Realizing it is many years since 
Mrs. orr lived in Massillon, I will send you 
to keep with the book, if you wish, some informa­
tion about her that may be of interest.

I have never had the pleasure of 
being in your State, altho I have lived in New 
England, New Jersey and both South Dakota and 
Colorado,but I have always heard delightful things 
about it and hope to have the pleasure some day 
of coming there with Mrs. Dorr.

Very sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

JVND/s


